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For Immediate Release          April 18, 2024 

 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Suspect and Vehicle in Burglary Case  
 

Detectives with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office District 5 are attempting to identify the 

below-pictured suspect in connection with a burglary that occurred on April 15, 2024, at the 10 

Federal Hill Storage Units located on Cedar Hill Drive in Montgomery.  The suspect vehicle is 

described as a white Dodge pickup with a “Lifted Lifestyle” sticker that may or may not still be in 

place.  The vehicle also has an after-market front bumper with a horizontal light bar, fog lights, 

two tow recovery shackles, aftermarket headlights, and aftermarket brake lights that, when 

activated, the RAM emblem also lights up. 

 

If anyone has any information on this burglary or recognizes this suspect or vehicle, please call 

the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or to remain anonymous, 

contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP(7867) and reference case # 24A106323.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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